
2025 Queensland History Week:
Spirit Competition

QHTA

Queensland History Teachers’ Association (QHTA) is holding a History Week Spirit
Competition, where schools and organisations have the chance to showcase their
creativity, enthusiasm, and commitment to history education. We’re inviting all
participating schools and organisations to document their History Week activities
and share them on our Facebook page using the hashtag #HistoryWeekAust.

Here’s how it works:
Host History Week events at your school from 19th to 23rd May, making sure to
capture the excitement and engagement of students and staff.
Document your History Week activities through photos, videos, or written
descriptions.
Share your content on our QHTA Facebook page using the hashtag
#HistoryWeekAust. Be sure to tag your school or organisation and encourage
others to like, comment, and share!

The school or organisation that demonstrates the most History Week spirit,
creativity, and community engagement will be awarded a fantastic prize. That’s not
all – we’ll also invite the winning organiser to receive their prize and be recognised at
the upcoming State Conference, where they’ll have the chance to share their History
Week journey with educators from across Queensland.

This competition is not only a chance to showcase the incredible work happening in
your school or organisation but also an opportunity to inspire others and foster a
love for history in our communities.

So, rally your students and staff, unleash your creativity, and let’s make History
Week 19-23rd May an unforgettable celebration of our shared past!


